
FUTURE READY PARENT NIGHT 
 
On Tuesday, April 29th, the Inglewood Counseling Department has organized an important parent 
evening called “Future Ready”.  In April we’ve been working with students through homeroom activities 
and career guidance lessons to highlight the importance of career planning and their future. Our Future 
Ready Parent Night will feature a panel of educators who will share pertinent information about 
educational and career opportunities for students during high school and post high school. The panel 
consists of a representative from Digipen, WaNic, Lake Washington Technical College, Washington 
Business Week, a Community College President and representatives from 4 year Private and Public 
universities. Each presenter will provide some direct information regarding admission requirements, 
high school access opportunities and helpful tips on how to plan for the future.  We’re anticipating a 
lively, fast paced event that is chock full of information for parents and students as they start to think 
about the world of advanced learning and careers. Our evening starts at 7:00 and ends at 8:30. 
 


